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Date: February 7, 2020 

 

End of Month Report 

January 

 

     For the month of January, 2020, we had the following statistics for the Building 

Department. 

 

1. 12 Building Permits were issued. 

2. 16 Contractor Licenses were issued. 

3. 41 Building Permits have been completed. 

4. 56 Visual inspections/meetings were conducted on site for various                     

projects. 

5. 6 Fire inspections/meetings were conducted. 

6. 0 Violations were sent, 19 Open Complaints, 0 closed with 

compliance met, and 2 residents with pending court cases. 

 

       

___________________________ 

Ron Diedrich 

Building Inspector 
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